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Following the Rules

  Interviewed on the Following the Rules podcast, London partner Matthew Nunan outlines the changes he believes are necessary to
future-proof both the UK’s finance regulator, the Financial Conduct Authority (FCA), and the country’s top prosecution agency, the
Serious Fraud Office (SFO), and explains why it’s vital for the two organizations to begin working together more effectively. “You
would hope that they could have a straightforward conversation, which says, ‘What are we here to do? What are you here to do? And
also, how can you help?’" Matthew Nunan is the former head of wholesale enforcement at the FCA and spent six years as a case
controller at the SFO. In the podcast, he also discusses how the UK’s accountability regime for senior City staff could be improved,
where the City needs clarity from the government as to its Brexit plans, and much more.
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